
 

 

 

 

July 14, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear CIMUSET Election Committee, 
  
According to the CIMUSET election procedures, we, at the Monterey Bay Aquarium, would 
like to give our support to Ms. Amparo Leyman Pino, M. Ed., to serve at the CIMUSET Board 
2025-2028. 
 
We are confident that her leadership skills, passion for inclusive science communication, and 
knowledge in informal science education will be invaluable assets in any capacity within the 
Board. We are pretty sure she is greatly appreciated and known by her contributions to the 
field. 

 
I am happy to answer any questions you may have, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
nhurley@mbayaq.org or at my number +1-831-648-4874. 
  

  
Sincerely, 

  
 
 
 
Natalia Hurley 
Vice President of Guest Experience 
Monterey Bay Aquarium   
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